
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Join us for the Wellington launch 

of ‘Remember the Brave’  
the new children's book about WW1 conscientious objectors 

 
With Forrest and Lena Chambers  
& ‘Don’t Sign Up For War’ musicians  
Tony Ricketts and Jenny Kilpatrick  

  

On 22 September 2018 
From 3.30pm to 4.30pm, St Andrew’s Conference 

Centre, 30 The Terrace, Wellington  

An International Day of Peace event 
‘Remember the Brave’ will be available for $20 each 

     
For more information, contact Peace Movement Aotearoa 
icanz@xtra.co.nz ~ ww1.org.nz ~ Please RSVP by email or 

   at www.facebook.com/PeaceMovementAotearoa/events    
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